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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 

Review of Choice Based Lettings 
 
Following agreement at Cabinet, the Committee will consider the action plan 
following this review at the meeting in December. 
 
 
Review of Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD) 
 
The Committee will consider the scope for this review in December. 
 
 
 
Welfare Reform  
 
Following the update on Universal Credit from Department for Work and Pensions in 
October, the Committee will consider the Council’s Welfare Reform monitoring report 
in December. 
 
The presentation on Universal Credit can be found at:  
http://www.egenda.stockton.gov.uk/aksstockton/users/public/admin/kab14.pl?operati
on=SUBMIT&meet=32&cmte=PSC&grpid=public&arc=71 .   
 
Universal Credit will start to be rolled out in Stockton in December, and Members 
requested an update in 2016. 
 
 
Other Work 
 
The Committee examined the annual overview of culture and leisure services in 
October.  This included a presentation covering Sports and Leisure, Heritage and 
Libraries, and Arts and Events.  
 
On 16 November, Members will consider the remaining overview reports relevant to 
its remit in November.  This will cover the portfolios of Corporate, and Access and 
Communities.  
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